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Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer, and Honorable Members of the Health and
Human Services Committee,
My name is Aaron Moss. I am a resident of Buxton and I am writing in support of LD
1523 An Act to Improve Perinatal Care Through Expanded Access to Doula Services.
My wife and I had a doula for the birth of our first child. 
I support LD 1523 because it will offer vital help to families having a baby. I didn’t 
realize that the doctor who delivered our baby wouldn’t be in the room that much. My
wife had a really long labor that lasted several days. It was really nice to have a 
trusted second hand there to help support my wife. I think it would have been a lot 
harder on both of us if we didn’t have our doula. 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective with the Committee. I hope 
you will vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 1523. 
Thank you,
Aaron Moss


